
DA2022/0145 - 4 Delmar Pde, Dee Why

Please be aware that there is a development application for a building of 8 stories proposed for 
the northern side of Stony Range which I feel will affect the shadowing as well as the 
environmental and heritage value of the garden and reduce the availability of parking for 
visitors and volunteers in our small parking area.

Please reject or reconsider this design

Thank you,
Lesley Keiller 
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